
Disruption Caused By Weather Conditions - December 2017 

Contact with First Transport and Heaton’s Coaches  

In the event of local weather conditions causing disruption to our school transport we will 

be advised by the companies that run routes to our school. 

We will communicate through text alerts and our e-mail system set up with parents 

information we receive regarding the Heaton’s Coach from Stocksbridge. We will also post 

updates on the website. 

The most up to date information regarding how routes run by First Transport have been 

affected will be available from the company website. See the link below. 

https://www.firstgroup.com/south-yorkshire 

Following advice the School will communicate if school is open, if there is a need for a 

delayed start or any possible school closure. 

We will pass on any urgent updates around this through text and email. 

We will post information about the general situation on the school website.  

This will include updates about changing weather conditions during the school day. Please 

make sure you have signed the relevant page in your child’s journal to communicate your 

wishes to us if we need to make any decisions about school closures during the actual 

school day. 

 

Sheffield Council Alerts  

We are also signed up to the school transport alerts system run by Sheffield Council. Any 

information regarding our situation will appear on the Sheffield Council Website and if you 

sign up to Sheffield Council Twitter Updates. See links below.  

https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/ 

@SheffCouncil 
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